Bruce Hoch

From: Sharon Woodberry <swoodberry@capecoral.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 5:04 PM

To: Bruce Hoch

Cc: Karen Ramos; Alecia Sinclair; Maureen Buice
Subject: Notice to Proceed

Bruce,

Please consider this email as DCG Corplan’s Notice to Proceed on 7/17/2023 with the consulting services that will assist
in the preparation of our Economic Development Strategic Plan.

Thank you
Sharon

T. Sharon Woodberry

Economic & Business Development Officer
City Manager’s Office

City of Cape Coral

Office: 239.242.3274

Email: swoodberry@capecoral.gov




